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Web Announcement 127 

NPI Events in February Designed for Electronic Billers  

The Workgroup for Electronic Data Interchange (WEDI) NPI Outreach Initiative (NPIOI) will present two programs regarding 

critical issues pertaining to the implementation of the National Provider Identifier (NPI).  

The 6th NPI Industry Forum: “For the Love of NPI” will be held Feb. 12, 2007, in Herndon, VA. A “Claims In/Claims Out” 

audio cast will be presented Feb. 28, 2007.  

The attached information sheet contains details on these two programs, as well as links to further information and registration 

fees.  

 

 

  

https://medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/notification_20070122.pdf

